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The United States condemns in the strongest terms the January 15 terrorist
attack at the DusitD2 Hotel Complex in Nairobi, Kenya. The United States
offers our deepest condolences to the families and friends of those killed
and a quick recovery to all who were injured. In particular, our thoughts and
prayers are with the family of Jason Spindler, an American who died during
the attack.

These craven attacks are a stark reminder of why the United States remains
resolved in our fight to defeat terrorism. We stand with the Kenyan
government and people as they confront violent extremism and work to bring
the perpetrators to justice.
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